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Who would have thought on the 10th August 1889 that one hundred years later the
Company would be 10 times the size in area and hold an international position of

reputation in all its product ranges.
In order to celebrate our Centenary we will be holding an Open Day on Saturday 12th

August between 1pm and 5pm when we hope that as many of our Employees families and

friends will tour the site.

During the afternoon all the site Companies will be open and there will be various
exhibitions around the works. We are hoping that our exhibitions will contain examples of
memerabilia from those 100 years, therefore if you have any old photographs that are of

interest please let us borrow them for the occasion.

‘Charles Francis Brush’
Peter Morley — permission of The Smithsonian Institute—Washington D.C.




